
St Margaret’s Academy      Fun Newsletter 7th May 2020

Dear children! 
We hope you are doing very well! 

Welcome to our latest newsletter. 
                                        Have a little read and fun.  

May Day is a public holiday 
usually celebrated on 1 May. 

It is an ancient Northern 
Hemisphere spring festival and 
a traditional spring holiday in 

many cultures. Dances, singing, 
and cake are usually part of 

the festivities. 

Few random facts
All babies are born with blue eyes.
When you look at a bright sky and 
see white dots, you are looking at 
your blood.  Those are white blood 
cells.
Your small intestine is the largest 
internal organ in your body.
Love carrots?  Don’t eat too many or 
you will turn orange.
Cows can walk up stairs, but not down 
them.
The surface of Mars is covered in 
rust, making the planet appear red.

From your friendly Teaching Assistants :)

KEEP SMILING!

https://kids.kiddle.co/Public_holiday
https://kids.kiddle.co/1_May
https://kids.kiddle.co/Northern_Hemisphere
https://kids.kiddle.co/Northern_Hemisphere
https://kids.kiddle.co/Spring_(season)
https://kids.kiddle.co/Festival

